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SERVICE TO YOUNG LAWYERS AWARD 
 

The Kentucky Bar Association Young Lawyers Division is seeking nominations for the 
2025 Service to Young Lawyers Award. The Service to Young Lawyers Award is 
presented to a lawyer, non-lawyer, or organization, for exceptional contributions to the 
professional and personal advancement and mentorship of young lawyers. The Award 
seeks to recognize those experienced lawyers, organizations, and others who 
consistently work to promote, mentor, and advance young lawyers. 
 
To nominate a lawyer, non-lawyer, or organization that has made exceptional 
contributions to the professional and personal advancement and mentorship of young 
lawyers, please submit a nomination letter explaining why the nominee is deserving of 
the Service to Young Lawyers Award. Please limit the nomination letter to no more than 
three pages. 
 
Nomination letters must be submitted by noon on Friday, March 7, 2025.  Letters should 
be directed to Christine Stanley, Young Lawyers Division Vice-Chair, at 
yldvicechair@kybar.org.  
 
The Service to Young Lawyers Award recipient will be honored at the KBA Convention, 
June 5, 2025 in Lexington, Kentucky. The Award will be presented at the Young Lawyers 
Division luncheon during the Convention. If you have any questions, please contact 
Christine Stanley at yldvicechair@kybar.org.   
 


